
St. Paul’s Christmas Keepsake 

Ornament -- 2025 
 

A new Christmas ornament has been designed and created in 
celebration of St. Paul’s 165th anniversary.  And it is absolutely 
gorgeous! It will be available for purchase later this fall, just in time for 
Christmas giving and celebrating! We are SO excited for you to see it, 
so here is a glimpse:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The cost is $25 and will be a great reminder of God’s faithfulness 
throughout the years! Stay tuned for details on ordering ornaments in 
the fall! 

 


